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The Editor
The Hindu
Chennai
Sir,

Sub: Rejoinder to the news item.

There is a news item appeared in The Hindu dated 29.04.2013 regarding “NPCL point

man to ease Kudankulam startup”.

In this connection we enclose herewith a rejoinder to the news itemg, which may

please be published in the newspaper.
Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

R.S.Sundaﬁlﬂﬂ 2

Site Director

Encl: as above.



Rejoinder to news article titled “NPCL point man to ease Kudankulam
startup” appeared in The Hindu on 29.4.2013

This has reference to the news article titled “NPCL point man to ease
Kudankulam startup” appeared in The Hindu on 29.4.2013.

The Hindu is a much respected newspaper. It is highly objectionable to
see such baseless, speculative and erroneous news reports in your
newspaper. Such news results into rumour mongering and
disseminating misinformation and confusion. We request you kindly
provide necessary corrigendum in this respect in your newspaper.

The deputation of the NPCIL officials to its Representative office in
Moscow and their return back to India, is a routine matter. The official
whose name is mentioned in the news report was deputed to Moscow
two years back and since then returned in August 2012 and presently
working in KKNPP. The news is published without verifying the facts
from NPCIL’s authorized officials. |



